FEB 2 4 1983

Docket No. 50-255

Consuners Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. B. DeWitt
Vice President
Nuclear Operations
212 Vest Michigan Avenue
Jackson, MI 49201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 14, 1983, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to
your attention in Inspiction Report No. 50-255/82-29 forwarded by our
letter dated January 14, 1983, Ve will examine these matters during a

subsequent inspection.
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

u-unly ’
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Cntl J. Pm lo, Chief

Emergency Preparedness and
Radiation Safety Branch

cet D. J. VandeWalle, Nuclear
Licensing Administrator
R. W. Montross, Manager

ce w/ltr ded 2/14/83:
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspecter, »iII
Ronald Callen, Michigar

Public Service Commission
Myron M., Cherry
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